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Period IV (3) - Documents related to the Daisan Seitoku Maru incident

Minutes of a meeting of the Legislature of the Government of the Ryukyu Islands
showing the contents of its response to the incident, including a request to USCAR

February 6, 1957

Following the first report of the Daisan Seitoku-maru incident, the
whole picture of the incident eventually became clearer as the
survivors returned to Okinawa Main Island. Three out of the nine
crew members were missing. According to the survivors’
statements, they witnessed that two were shot dead. However, their
bodies were not found in subsequent searches.

The victims’ families lodged a petition to the Legislature of the
Government of the Ryukyu Islands to request compensation for
their losses.
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] Minutes of the eighth meeting, Legislature of the Government of

rr2oter1s the Ryukyu Islands [Compensation for the personal and property damage related to the
Daisan Seitoku Maru, LGRI Research No. 1098, November 1, 1955]

Repository: Okinawa Prefectural Assembly Library

Excerpt [English translation]

[Eighth Meeting: August 29, 1956]

1955. 11. 1 LGRI Research No. 1098

Compensation for the personal and property damage
related to the Daisan Seitoku Maru

Seiyo TOMA of 4-han, Baten-ku, Sashiki-mura and three
others

Current progress: Regarding the Daisan Seitoku Maru and
Daiichi Seitoku Maru incident, we requested assistance
from the Civilian Administration in a letter dated June 8,
1955.(text omitted) We received the following response
from the Civilian Administration on June 16, 1955:

As well as sending all documents related to this
incident to the Governor of the Civilian Administration, we
also requested the following: to handle this incident with
the cooperation of the appropriate diplomatic body, to
find out where the responsibility lies, to search for the
missing fishermen, to guarantee appropriate and
reasonable compensation for the crew of the Daisan
Seitoku Maru and the victims’ families, to punish the
culprits, and to ensure that an incident like this never
occurs again.

(text omitted)






